LANCASTER COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING

September 17, 2025

The Electoral Board (EB) met at the Office of the General Registrar 9.17.2025. In attendance
were Chairman Barbara Breeden, Vice Chair Jeremy Taylor, Secretary Jim Symons, Gen. Reg.
Susan Jett, Asst. Registrar Celina Haydon.

2:00 PM the meeting was called to order.

Minutes of 9/2/2025 LCEB Meeting approved as read.

Voting System Security Plan, reviewed to check for changes needed in new location.
Discussed need to explore outlets for disposal or donation of old Poll Pads

Discussed move in and various needs regarding floors, janitorial services, etc. in the new office
space.

Discussion on EB Expenses and need for timely submissions.

Next meeting was not scheduled.

Having no further business meeting adjourned at 2:41 PM

Regards,

Jim Symons, Secretary, LCEB



